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I vehemently oppose HB3501.  While i do have limited empathy for the homeless 

especially when they are well behaved, too often homeless camps are trash pits.  

And the idea of these people being able to sue the people who ask them to leave is 

grossly unfair and appalling. I used to be a "progressive" but more and more issues 

like this are forcing me to vote for more "moderate" Democrats.  And as a Democrat I 

find this to be absolutely embarrassing. Please find other humane ways to deal with 

the homeless population. 


